
Parish Council Monthly Bulletin Announcement 

May 16, 2023 

PARISH COUNCIL NEWS 

Parish Council Mission:  Connect the parish (laity, religious, and organizations), provide counsel and 
feedback to the Pastor, enhance communication across the parish, and ensure continuity of the various 
parish organizations and ministries.      

Members: Tom Garrity – chair, Dan Ulicny – vice chair, Andrew Guman, Christine Lynch, Caitlin Shutte, 
and Paul Wirth 

Updates: 
• Joseph side remodeling completion:  still waiting on materials (supply chain). 
• Hope Church use still under evaluation.  Currently used for various parish meetings. 
• Newly formed Buildings and Grounds Committee has recommended that the property located 

on Debbie Lane, owned by the parish, to be sold.  
 
Some of the current initiatives of the Parish Council include: 

• Forming a committee to develop a long-range strategic plan for the parish.  This document will 
help guide allocation of resources, provide transparency to the parish, and give interested 
doners visibility into the use of financial gifts. 

• Facilitating a Joint Meeting of all Parish Councils, Committees, School, Religious Education, and 
Ministries, May 25, 7pm, Disciples Room. 

• Working with parish music director to enhance our programs and build continuity.   
 
The parish council is here to serve everyone in the parish and provide two-way communication between 
the parish and the Pastor.  Please reach out to any of the council members with any suggestions, 
questions, or requests. You can reach me (Tom Garrity) directly at tgarrity@compasspt.com or 610-533-
4652. 
 
Yours in Christ, Tom 
 
Tom Garrity, Parish Council Chair 
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